
Update Paul Kalungi; emergency department and labour room 

First of all, I would like to thank you for sponsoring my education. I never take it for 

granted because I see my fellow students failing to do exams because of fees balance. I 

once again thank you very much. Without you all, I wouldn’t make it this far!! It truly 

means a lot to me. My  first semester of the third year has ended.  I have had a busy 

semester. 

Only one month in class and the remaining two months working in the clinical placement. 

I have worked in the intensive care unit at Kampala international hospital. It was a very 

good experience learning how to interpret the ECG, and the ABGs. The ICU in this 

hospital is well equipped and its ranked the best in Uganda. It has about 15-20 beds and 

each bed has got all the necessary requirements for it to be considered an ICU bed. I 

also worked in the accident and emergency department, here we were for receiving 

patients, stabilizing them and send them to the ICU. Those who could become stable, we 

could retain them in the accident and emergency department. 

I have also worked in Naguru hospital, I worked in the labour ward. I learnt how to make 

a woman give birth. In the one month I spent there, I managed to make 10 women give 

birth. I also worked in the antenatal care unit. Where women would be examined and 

data I’d taken. 

As a young leader in Uganda, I was invited to attend a conference where all young 

leaders from the African continent attended. It was a good experience for me to learn 

from people who are way off better than me. The conference took place from 6 to 8 

December. 

All pictures are attached & visible below. 

Thank you all! Thank you for the opportunity of school!! 

I appreciate you al, 

Paul Kalungi 

Third year student 

Clarke international university 
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